IMPORTANT: Updated Visitor Guidelines
for Healthcare Facilities

Dear Valued Visitors,

We are committed to providing a safe and welcoming environment for our patients and visitors.
In light of recent developments, we have updated our visitor guidelines to ensure the health and
safety of everyone in our facilities. Please take a moment to review the following changes:

New Visitor Guidelines:

Visitors are required to wear masks at all times while in the facility.
Temperature checks will be conducted upon entry.

Limit of two visitors per patient at any given time.

Visitors must maintain a distance of six feet apart in waiting areas.
No children under the age of 12 are permitted to visit.

We appreciate your cooperation in helping us maintain a safe environment for our patients and
staff. If you have any questions or need further information, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your understanding.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Healthcare Facility Name]

[Contact Information]



